
 

 

 

OMK/CIRCULAR/ 009/2021-22                Date: 29.10.2021 

 

Dear Parents,  

This is to notify you that the school will remain closed from 04/11/2021 to 11/11/2021 on 

account of the festive season. 

Considering the traffic congestion during the festive season, the online classes have been 

scheduled on 01/11/21, 02/11/21, 03/11/21, 12/11/21 & 13/11/21 for all grades. You are 

requested to look into your ward’s portal for the schedule. 

For further query, please contact ‘Just Query’. 

Note: The school will resume its regular offline classes from 15th November, 2021. 

May this season illumine your minds, enlighten your hearts and strengthen your bonds! 

 

(Open Minds) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


